
Lizzie Houlton Summer Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Well done to all those who have passed exams so
far this term: Lyra (Initial distinction), Rudi (G1
distinction), Reece (Initial distinction) and Phoebe
(G2 distinction, pictured below). Special mention
goes to Reece who achieved a very high score of
140/150 for his very first piano exam!

At the time of writing several other students are
waiting to take their exam or to receive results.
All the best for these and well done to everyone
for your hard work.

There will be no regular piano lessons over the
school summer holidays (22nd July - 3rd
September). Lessons will recommence on
Wednesday 4th September.

For anyone who would like a lesson over the
holidays, I have availability on the following dates:
Monday 22nd July, Tuesday 23rd July, Monday
29th July, Tuesday 30th July, Thursday 8th
August, Tuesday 13th August. Please add your
name to the sign up sheets.

From September I will have a couple of daytime
spaces available, and am able to offer a £10 M&S
voucher for anyone who recommends a friend!
(Voucher given after a student has had 1 month of
lessons.)

I hope that you all have a lovely summer break,
and I’ll look forward to seeing everyone again in
September.

Lizzie

Welcome to Beth
who has recently
started lessons.

Autumn Concert

Look out for further details about a fundraising
concert in the Autumn term! If anyone has a
charity close to their heart, please get in touch

as we may be able to support them.

Book Recommendation: This is a good book for
those at Initial or Grade 1 level.

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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